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Principal's News

News from the Board

It is fantastic to see so many students biking to school this
year. 

Over the holidays we had security cameras installed in
both bike shed areas, and have had an additional fence

constructed to ensure the safety of the bikes. 
Please ensure your child has a bike lock to secure their bike

to the rails.

WELCOMEWELCOMEWELCOME

Kia ora Whanau,

Welcome back for Term 3.
We are very excited to welcome our group of

international students form Shanghai, China, who will
be staying with us for the week. A huge thank you to all
the families who are opening up their homes to these

students.

Last week all our students participated in the Blake
Virtual Reality Science Sessions. The students  wear

google 3-D glasses and experience life in the waters of
The Hauraki Gulf. It is an amazing experience.



Trees for Survival
 Planting day success!

What a fantastic planting session we had on Friday.
Approx 450 plants in the ground and some weeding done too!
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Rosehill College is delighted to welcome ākonga and their whānau who will be
entering Year 9 in 2025 to our Open Day. The event will take place on Saturday,
10th August. Year 8 ākonga and their whānau will be guided on school tours,

visiting key curriculum areas and school facilities. Tours will run every hour
starting from 9 am, beginning with a quick welcome in the hall. These tours will

rotate around the school, stopping to see key Faculty displays at each stop
before finally finishing the tour at our library. In the library, we will have staff
ready to tautoko whānau to complete and finalise enrolments for 2025.

We also welcome parents to join us on Tuesday, 6th August at 6 pm for the
Year 8 Enrolment Information Evening. Information regarding the enrolment

process will be shared by our SLT member. This evening is purely informational
for parents, with no enrolments being processed during that time.

Additionally, Year 8 ākonga are scheduled to have a Visit Day to our school on
5th August. The visit will follow similar events to previous ones:

Meet in your school hall for an introduction (about 8.50am)
Students will then depart with classes to go over key enrolment information,

dates, and processes
A short Q&A session with the teacher in charge of the class and student

leaders
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2025 Enrolment Information
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COUNCIL NEWS - CRAZY HAIR DAY MUFTI

On Friday 16th August we are having CRAZY HAIR DAY MUFTI.
Please come in a crazy hat or crazy hairstyle or both. 

You can wear mufti too.
Please bring a  gold coin and join in the fun!

Upcoming Dates & Events
FRIDAY AUGUST 16TH -   CRAZY HAIR DAY MUFTI
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The dojo platform is our most common means of communication. If you have
not joined dojo, please email your child’s teacher and you will be put on the app.


